
Hi. 
 
In regard to the regional telecommunications review i would like to inform you that the 
Munro - Stockdale area is bad and getting worse for phone reception. We have to go outside 
to talk to people. 
Internet works occasionally, drops out all the time and it is really slow. 
Lack of internet makes working from home and remote learning and farm bookwork 
difficult.  
 
This isn't ideal as we live in a bush fire area 
 
Thanks 
 
Casey Nicholls  
 


